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13th September 2022  

 
 

EYFS Stay and Play sessions  
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Each half term we will be holding stay and play sessions in the Reception and Nursery 
classrooms. This is an opportunity for you to come and explore the indoor and outside 
environments with your child/ren and see the learning that takes place at school.  
  
Please find below the dates that these sessions will take place:  
  
Stay and Play – 29th September  
Nursery 8.30 - 9.15 and 12.30-1.15 
Reception 9.00-9.45 

 
Stay and Read – 24th November 
Nursery 8.30 - 9.15 and 12.30-1.15 
Reception 9.00-9.45 
 

Tapestry Online Learning Journal  

In the EYFS all children in Nursery and Reception have a personal online learning journey 
using ‘Tapestry’. This is a secure way of recording photos, observations and comments that 
enables us to build up a record of each child’s learning and achievements during their 
time with us.  
Alongside the posts from staff, we encourage parents/carers to also contribute to the 
online learning journey by uploading photos, videos and comments of their child’s learning 
experiences at home, for example: hobbies, riding a bike, achievements etc. You will 
receive an email this week inviting you to sign up. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at the sessions. 
  
Yours Sincerely,  
Miss Ablitt, Miss Osborne and Miss Roast 
  
 
 


